

DEVONPORT CITY COUNCIL

ABN: 47 611 446 010

PO Box 604 Devonport TAS 7310 – 137 Rooke Street, Devonport Telephone 03 6424 0511

Email council@devonport.tas.gov.au Web www.devonport.tas.gov.au

2021 SCHOOL IMMUNISATION PROGRAM NEWSLETTER

Note to Parents

Due to unforeseen circumstances the school immunisation program has been postponed and will now be held on **Tuesday 30th November 2021**.

Grade 7: Human Papillomavirus (Dose 2)

: Diphtheria, Tetanus, and Whooping Cough (Pertussis) dTpa

If you have returned a Consent Form for your child, he/she will be vaccinated as requested, unless you have been otherwise notified by the Health Department.

IMPORTANT: If your child has received any other vaccinations including the COVID-19 Vaccine since completing the Consent Form, is unwell or has commenced taking some form of medication – YOU MUST advise the Devonport City Council Customer Service Department immediately on 64240 511.

Parents are responsible for ensuring the accuracy of information provided on the Consent Forms and for any necessary alterations to the information being passed on to the Health Department.

Should you have any other queries about the program, please contact Devonport City Council's Customer Service Department on 6424 0511 during Council's office hours.

Thank you





